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Thank you for your careful crafting of this bill. The following comment is in regard to processors (Section 

3). Processors need to be able to give the processed cannabis back to the person who provided the 

cannabis to the processor. Please amend the sections regarding processors to allow for the return of 

cannabinoid extracts to the cardholder that provided the cannabis. 

 

In regard to Early Sales, Serious Enterprises supports the -6 amendment, although it does need a 

technical fix. Please allow the early sales of all cannabinoid extracts, not in cartridge form. To do this, 

the additional change from the -6 amendment  is on line 22, page 14, would need to have the word 

“cartridge” removed and replaced with “receptacle of.” 

 


